
From: Nicola Saad
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 9:22:15 AM

To Whom It May Concern, 
I am writing to state my concerns about the intention to remove the requirement
to provide voter identification from the voting process. Having worked as a voting
official in a number of elections, I am fully aware of all the implications of this
process, but I still feel that it has merit in protecting the voting process. 
I would strongly urge you to retain the identification requirements in voting, to
further discourage voter fraud. 
Sincerely, 
Nicola Saad
M:  
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